Westlands Primary School[image: ][image: ]
A member of Swale Academies Trust

Executive Headteacher:	  Mrs K Mirams	                                                                	            Homewood Avenue
Head of School:   	  Mrs V Pettett                                                                       	                         Sittingbourne   
Deputy Headteacher:      Mrs J Burr	                                                                                                    Kent ME10 1XN   	                                                                                                 
e-mail: wpsoffice@swale.at	                                                                       	 Tel:  01795 470862

	                                                                                                                                                              

10th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our Year 2 pupils.  

On Wednesday 7th June 2023 we will be taking Year 2 to the Science Museum in London to consolidate multiple areas of learning from this year. 

The trip will leave at 8:45am and we aim to return to school at 4:30pm. This is to allow the children a good amount of time to explore the museum. The children will be dismissed from their classrooms when we arrive back. Should we for any reason be running late, then the school will contact you via Weduc to inform you of this.

The cost of the trip will be £18 which covers the cost of the coach. Coach prices are proving to be quite expensive in present times so please note that the school has contributed to keep costs low. Payment for the trip is a voluntary contribution, however, if not enough monies are paid then unfortunately we will have to assess the viability of the trip and this could lead to cancellation. If you need support regarding making payments, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
Payments can be made via your child’s parent pay account. The last day for payment will be Monday 22nd May 2023. 

Children will need to wear school uniforms with sensible footwear (i.e. trainers). If your child has free school meals then the school will provide a lunch, if not, then your child will need to bring their own.

There will not be an opportunity for children to visit the shop, therefore children do not need to bring any money.

We look forward to an exciting day!

Regards, 
Year 2 Team
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Miss Kierans 		Mrs McIntyre		Mrs Tatham-James		Mrs Smeeton
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